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My husband and I started with an idea. This idea 

flourished into something that I could have never imagined. 

Victims of sexual assault and rape will be afforded the much 

needed time to report a crime. Countless victims will be able 

to have their voice heard. My husband and I realized that the 

4 year statute of limitations did exactly that.... It would limit a 

victim’s right to report and seek possible prosecution.  

Extending the statute of limitations to 20 years feels like a 

dream come true. This bill represents the fortitude of human 

will. With our will to persevere, and with the empowerment 

from the community and our State leaders, we have made a 

positive change. I thank each and every supporter, and 

member of the Nevada State Legislature and all of my family 

and friends who kept me going and inspired me to continue 

fighting. To all my girls (my Cosby survivors) this is a win for 

all of us..... We are making a difference... Thank you. 


